
Monday,
March 3

Tuesday,
March 4

Wednesday,
March 5

Thursday, 
March 6

Friday, 
March 7

  

Hot Lunch:

Pizza Day

Remember to
bring your own

container/
plate from home!

Basketball
Practise 7:45 am

 

 
 

Breakfast Club
8:00 am

 

         

 

 

Frozen Friday after
school 

Blundell Bobcats Bulletin 
Acknowledgement of Territory:

We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the Hən̓ q̓ əmin̓ əm̓
(      (Hun-ki-meen-um)  language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we

teach, learn, and live.

" Home of the Blundell Bobcats!"

t

Blundell School’s Update                             March 3-7, 2025

March 3-7, 2025

Reminder:
Kindly please report
any absences, lates,

early dismissals, etc. to
our 

Early Warning Line at
(604) 668-6519

Please include your
child's name, Division, 

why  they will be away and 
for how long.  Thank you. 

 

Last Day of School Before Spring Break is March 14th!

Welcome Back to School!

Grades 1-7, 
return to last year’s classrooms from

8:45-9:45 am

New Kindergarten students attend
1:00-1:45 pm 
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Grades 1-7, 
return to last year’s classrooms from

8:45-2:45 pm

New Kindergarten students Gradual Entry 

Basketball
Practise
7:45 am

Hot Lunch
A & WYour paragraph text

Your paragraph text

Basketball
Practise with

Coach Dhillon
at lunchtime

 

Girls Basketball
Game AWAY

vs. Maple Lane

Boys Basketball
Game HOME vs.

Errington



SPECIAL EVENTS AT  

PINK SHIRT DAYPINK SHIRT DAY
ASSEMBLYASSEMBLY

100 DAY IN 100 DAY IN 
DIVISIONS 9

AND 10
DIVISIONS 9

AND 10



Your paragraph text

Basketball season at Blundell is well under way.  We thank Mr.
Griffing, Ms. Greig, Mr. Burghall, and Coach Dhillon, who are

coaching the boys and girls basketball teams this year.  Practise
times are on Mondays at lunch with Coach Dhillon, and

Wednesdays and Fridays with our Blundell coaches at 7:45 am.  
Students have some away games that they will need drivers for.  If

you are able to drive to any of the AWAY games, we ask that you
kindly connect with the coaches.  (Please note, Coach Dhillon is a

staff member and coach at McNair, and he comes each week to
work with our Blundell teams!)

Basketball Games Schedule 

                                    
                                  

Girls:                                                                               Boys:
Feb. 6 home game vs. Errington                   Jan. 30 AWAY game vs. Maple Lane
Feb. 12 AWAY game vs. Errington                 Feb. 11 home game vs. Wowk
Feb. 18 home game vs. McKinney                Feb. 19. AWAY game vs. Wowk
Feb. 25 home game vs. Maple Lane             Feb. 24:  AWAY game vs. Errington
March 4 AWAY game vs. Maple Lane          March 4 home game vs. Errington

Tournament at Steveston London:  March 11, 12, and 13 (more details to 
come closer to the date)



HOT LUNCH - NEWS & UPCOMING SCHEDULE

UPDATES FROM THE PAC

Feb 19 (Wed) - Pizza
Feb 21 (Fri) - Taco Luis
Feb 26 (Wed) - Pizza
Feb 28 (Fri) - Subway
Mar 3 (Wed) - Pizza
Mar 7 (Fri) - Sushi & Rice bowls
**MAR 10 (MON) - PASTA
Mar 12 (Wed) - Pizza
Mar 14 (Fri) - A&W

PAC is partnering with Blundell’s
grade 7 students to help them raise
funds for their grad celebrations
The grade 7s will be selling Pasta for
special hot lunch days
PASTA ON Monday, Mar 10!
Order and pay using your regular
MunchaLunch account
NOTE: These are separate from the
PAC hot lunches.  Order under
“fundraising”
DEADLINE: FEB 24
ALL PROFITS WILL GO TO THE
GRADE 7s!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

NEXT PAC MEETING
Friday Feb 21, 2025 at 1:15pm in the library after hot lunch
All parents are welcome to the meeting! Come to listen, chat,
and learn more about your child’s school. 

blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com

HI PARENTS!  Here’s an update. Our small but mighty PAC Executive has 6 members.
But by June, there will only be 3 of us. Executive members are the ones who do a lot of
the planning behind the scenes--organizing hot lunches, planning Skate Night,
dealing with money--among many other other jobs. 
      If you are interested in learning more about how you can help, please come to a
PAC meeting, or send us an email, or talk to any of the friendly executives.  Any help is
welcome and we would love to have you!

Order by 
Feb 24!

mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com


Thank you to our hard-working PAC for all of their efforts in fundraising to
support special activities and resources for the school community!   They
recently just approved the purchase of outdoor play equipment for each
class, so that our Blundell Bobcats have a variety of options to engage in

play while on recess and lunch breaks.  Thank you!

Thank You to our
Blundell PAC!



As we come back from the
winter break, we remind
families to please keep your
child(red) at home if they
are exhibiting signs of illness
(eg. coughing, runny noses,
etc.) Signs of illness lead to
other students getting sick,
and our staff as well.  Let’s
all do our part to keep
Blundell as healthy as we
can so that all of us can
enjoy a happy and healthy
start to the new year.  Thank
you. 

Change of Clothing:

For our younger students, it
would be helpful if parents
had extra socks/pants/shirt
in their backpacks if
possible.  When the weather
is wet, students may slip and
fall in a puddle, etc. In order
to prevent us from having to
call home, it would be
helpful for our younger
students to have a simple
change of clothing in a
Ziploc bag stores in their
backpack.



Connections Kids Club is excited to offer a FULL day camp during SpringBreak
(March 17th - 28th)! Families can register for one or both weeks of camp.

📅 Dates: March 17th - 28th, 2025

⏰ Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM (Before & After Care available at an additional cost)
🎨 Activities: Themed weeks with two field trips per week, group games, crafts, and fun

DIY projects!
💰 Cost: $250 per week

📍 Location: Portable B (East side of the school)
👦👧 Capacity: Maximum 24 children per week

Spots are filling up fast! If interested, please contact:
📩 Mikki Ho (Team Lead - Blundell site)
✉️ mikki.ho@ccssociety.ca | 📞 604-306-3611

📩 Jane Reed
✉️ jane.reed@ccssociety.ca

Once registered, families will receive detailed information about weekly activities
and program details.

Join us for a fun & safe adventure this Spring Break! 🌟
Connections Kids Club - Blundell

Connections Community Service Society  
Cheers,

Mikki Ho
Team Lead @ Blundell Connections Kids Club

604.306.3611 | mikki.ho@ccssociety.ca

www.facebook.com/ccssociety

SPRING BREAK CAMP

Connecting Kids Club

mailto:mikki.ho@ccssociety.ca
mailto:jane.reed@ccssociety.ca
mailto:mikki.ho@ccssociety.ca
http://www.facebook.com/ccssociety


West Coast Recess:

During recess and lunchtime breaks, students are expected to
always be outside this year. Students are reminded to dress

appropriately for the weather. You may also send a change of
clothes to school just in case your child gets wet. Playing outside

will ensure our students get some fresh air and exercise to enliven
their day.

 

 

 

Please note that Blundell is
a “gum and pop free” school
as we encourage students to

make healthy choices.  We
would appreciate your help

with reinforcing this at
home.  Thank you! 

Dressing for  the weather



We continue to have some issues with cars parking in our drop off lane and also
with double parking.  Please be reminded of the parking guidelines listed below.
Thanks in advance for being part of our solution!

We have a VERY busy parking lot – both in the morning and after school.

Tips to help keep students SAFE!
1) Please walk to school with your child if you live close by
2) The drop off lane is not for parking – please drop off your child and go,
making room for others.  We have several school buses arriving each day and this
blocks their access to leave the parking lot.   
3) If you are a kindergarten parent or need to drop your child off at their
classroom door, please park in our visitor lot or near the school and walk 
4. ALWAYS keep your vehicle speed at a very LOW speed in our entire parking
loop.
5. DOUBLE PARKING IS DANGEROUS. Please do not stop beside a car that is
already parked in the drop off lane or a car parked in the parking lot--this
impacts other drivers being able to leave, including some staff who may have to
leave right after dismissal.  

Blundell’s Bell Schedule

8:40 am:  First Bell Rings
 

8:45 Instructional Time Begins

10:10 Morning/Recess Break

10:25 Instructional Time Resumes

11:50 Outdoor Lunch Break (Play First) 

12:20 Lunch Break (students return to classes to eat lunch)

12:42  Instructional Time Resumes

2:45 Dismissal 

 

Parking Lot Reminders 



 

Add a little bit of body text
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Add a subheading

Upcoming Dates to Note/Looking Ahead: 

• February 28:  Recognition Assembly, 9:15 am

• February 28:  Beginning of Ramadan

• March 11-13:  Basketball Tournament at Steveston London Secondary

• March 14:  Last Day of School before Spring Break

• March 14:  Recognition Assembly, 9:15 am

• March 14:  Wear GREEN! (for St. Patrick’s Day on March 17)

• March 31:  Return to School After Spring Break

• April 29:  Term Two Learning Updates Published

• May 23:  Fun Day for Grade 7s who will be attending Richmond Secondary

ª May 28:  Fun Day for Grade 7s at Steveston London Secondary School

• June 13:  Sports Day, Early Dismissal at 1:30 pm

• June 20:  Grade 7 Farewell Assembly

•  June 26:  Last Day of School for Students

 

              " Home of the Kingswood  Eagles!"

Blundell’s Reminders/Dates 

Kingswood's Week at a Glance, June 13-17, 2022 




